Public Administration Committee

From: Jim Dawson -

Sent: Tuesday, 25 March 2014 9:35 AM
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: No to shooting animals in WA
Dear Ms Mesiti,

I think its a great idea to shoot feral animals in state forests. The claim that animals are wounded and left to die is
just not true. Hunters pride themselves on making clean kills not wounding animals. Foxes, Pigs, Goats and rabbits
all contribute to the death of native species of flora and fauna. To rid these feral animal species from our state
forests in an act of conservation.

Sincerely
Jim Dawson
Sincerely,

Jim Dawson



